
 
  

 
PLAN COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLED 

FREEDOM TOWN HALL 

W2004 COUNTY RD S 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2024 

 
 

No meeting will take place in December 2024 for the Plan Commission.  The regularly scheduled meeting for 
December 11, 2024 has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be January 8, 2025.   
 

   
Posted on 1 Board at the Freedom Town Hall and on the Town website on the 10th day of December 2024, by Noon. by the Clerk’s 
Office 
 

          Dana McHugh, Town Clerk/Treasurer  
        
 


